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Due to a shortage of school bus drivers, the Denville Board of Education will be 

contracting with a local transportation coop and/or a local school district to transport one 

or more bus routes. The arrangement may involve drivers from other districts driving a 

Denville bus and/or a contracted driver using the coop’s buses. If you have any questions 

or comments please contact transportation at transportation@denville.org or 973-983-

6530 Ext 2410. 
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